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Health Action International has submitted a response to an online consultation by the
Organisation for Economic Co-operation and Development (OECD) on the ways to improve
the sustainability of access to innovative therapies. In the consultation response, we identify
major issues that need to be addressed to improve access to medicines and make a series of
recommendations on how the OECD can address them.

You can read the full consultation response here.
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